
 
 

 

December 4, 2013 

Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-4720 
 
Re: Docket TG-132101 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Please accept the following amendment to our request for exemption to WAC 480-07-
520 in the above Docket for Tariff #7 of Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-260). 
 
We withdraw the request for waiver to 480-07-520(4)(ii)(d), (h) and (i).  After discussion 
with staff these requirements have been met. 
 
Please adjust the request for waiver to 480-07-520(4)(ii)(e) to only include pricing for 
contracts with the City of Colville and Medical Lake, Septic Tank Pumping Operations, 
and Commercial Recycling operations. 
  
If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 or               
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Lloyd 
Chief Financial Officer 
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